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Hello!  

My name is Gale Barr and I am a voter in District 2, (Lynn Jenkins).  Please support HB2094 
for a Conscientious Exemption to Kansas State mandated vaccinations.  Parents must have the 
right to make informed decisions concerning their children.   

I moved to the beautiful State of Kansas about 10 years ago and was appalled to find out that 
parents did/do not have an exemption when it comes to vaccines.  I lived in Colorado for 30+ 
years and the parents of Colorado have this right.  I began researching and have found that 
there are 19 States that have Conscientious Exemption.   

I ask that you amend the current Religious Exemption by including the words, "or for reasons of 
conscience or other personal beliefs".  

Thank you so much for your time. 

Gale Barr            
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